
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Karen Shiels and Liz Wilkin 

Utility Regulator 

Queens House 

14 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ED 

 

7 January 2025 

 

Dear Karen and Liz, 

 

Consultation on the Licence Modification for Provision of Information (excluding 

Supply Licences) 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation. Evolve recognises 

that the proposed change helps better facilitate the UR in carrying out its function to 

promote the interests of consumers, whilst also supporting the ambition to become a 

more pro-active regulator. We appreciate that the change brings greater alignment 

between licences which brings positive benefits such as greater transparency of 

information. 

 

We note that the consultation recognises that Article 7 places some constraints on the 

UR in terms of the publication of information and the need to consult prior to 

publishing any advice. Evolve welcome continued engagement with the UR in relation 

to any decision to publish information obtained under this licence condition. We are 

also keen to ensure that the impact of publishing any information is clearly understood 

and that doing so provides benefit to consumers. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mary O’Kane 

Head of Regulation 

SGN Evolve Network 
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